530-17

Payne, Nancy

From: McCarthy, Terry

Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2017 5:59 AM

To: Yehlen, Mark

Cc: Meekma, Jason; Jones, Mollie; Tate Il, John; Weidner, Sandy;, Eeg, Thomas; Payne, Nancy
Subject: New Garbage Pickup Program

Mark,

Please include on one of the next two public works agenda an update on this topic, both the regularly
scheduled program with the new containers and the plans for bulky pickup. Thanks.

Terry McCarthy

Oth District Alderman, City of Racine
Chairman, Public Works and Services Committee

Commissioner, Racine Water and Wastewater Utilities
262 770 7390



